
Don, 
 
I reviewed the resubmit from The Brocolli Patch applicant, Ross, Lou, and the other Ross and then met 
with them tonight to go over.  
 
All of my notes were addressed and they are now ready for your review to receive conceptual 
approval.  They were informed of the Fire Code requirements during the Building permit processes that 
they may have to address. 
 
They stated they are scheduled to address the PB this week and as you know I'm only available on your 
second monthly meeting of the month.  So, please let me know if you need anything else.  
 
Adam 

 


